—

February 21, 2020

Dear High School Counselor :

The Board of Directors of West Central Wireless have approved a scholarship program in the amount of
$500.00 per year to some surrounding high schools in our coverage area.

The following is a list of selection criteria established by the Board for you to choose the recipient of this
scholarship.

<

Candidates and the winner will be determined by each high school with results forwarded to West
Central Wireless.

The amount of the scholarship will be $500.00 to be paid in the year of graduation based on
academics and financial need combined.

The scholarship candidate selected can receive no more than $1.000.00 inclusive of this
award in scholarships in order to qualify.

The recipient must be a graduating senior.

The contact person from vour schoal should notify West Central Wireless with the
recipients name no later than two weeks prior to presenting the scholarship.

A member of the West Central Wireless Board of Directors or staff will award each scholarship
certificate at the appropriate school function.

Scholarships may only be used for tuition, books, or other fees at a University, Junior College,
Community College or Technical School.

Payment will be made to the University/School of choice in honor of said student.

We look forward to working with your representative on this scholarship project. Please contact Lydia
Escalona at lydia@wcc.net to start this process.

Sincerely,

Mike Higgins, Jr. [\ ~n =
General Manager
West Central Wireless




West Central Wireless Scholarship

NAME :
CURRENT GPA/RANK:

ORGANIZATIONS PARTICIPATED IN:

OFFICES HELD (CLASS, ORGANIZATION, ETC.)

ACADEMIC AWARDS RECEIVED:
EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECTS YOU HAVE PARTICIPATED IN:

WHAT JOBS HAVE YOU HELD? HOW LONG?

WHAT DO YOU CONSIDER YOUR GREATEST STRENGTH?

WHAT ARE YOUR EDUCATIONAL PLANS?

IN 100 words or less, explain HOW YOU HAVE SERVED YOUR SCHOOL AND
COMMUNITY.




